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Village of Hobart Parks & Recreation Committee Minutes 
Monday June 24th 2024 

 
ROUTINE ITEMS TO BE ACTED UPON: 
1. Call to order/Roll Call (5:30 PM) – Mary Jane Hemmy (Chairperson), Laura Lear (Vice-Chairperson), 
Cynthia Silvers, Kassie Freckman and Jane Jerzak were present. Tammy Zittlow (Alternate) was absent. 
2. Certification of the open meeting law agenda requirements and approval of the agenda – ACTION: To 
certify the open meeting law agenda requirements and approval of the agenda MOTION: Silvers SECOND: 
Lear VOTE: 5-0 
3. Public Comment on Non-Agenda Items - None 
4. Approval of the June 29th 2024 minutes - MOTION: Lear SECOND: Freckman VOTE: 5-0 
 
ACTION ITEMS 
5. DISCUSSION AND ACTION – Request for Proposals (RFP) for Pickleball Courts at Four Seasons 
Park – The RFP was reviewed by the Committee with some minor grammatical changes recommended. The 
final draft of the RFP will be on the July 2nd Village Board agenda for action. ACTION: To forward the RFP to 
the Village Board with a positive recommendation MOTION: Freckman SECOND: Jerzak VOTE: 5-0 
 
6. DISCUSSION AND ACTION – Design and Budget for Fireman’s Park – This park would be located 
adjacent to the new fire station on South Pine Tree Road. Village Administrator Kramer and Fire Chief 
Lancelle said the project is temporarily on hold while plans for a training tower for the new station are being 
considered. No action was taken. 
 
7. DISCUSSION AND ACTION – Design and Budget for Riverdale Dog Park - This park would be located 
on Village-owned property on Riverdale Drive (County Highway J). The Committee asked that dog waster 
stations be added to the RFP, and that lighting of the parking lot be included. The final draft of the RFP will 
be on the July 2nd Village Board agenda for action. ACTION: To forward the RFP to the Village Board with a 
positive recommendation MOTION: Silvers SECOND: Jerzak VOTE: 5-0 
 
8. INFORMATION – Update on Current Projects – Kramer said he was investigating grant opportunities 
for additional pedestrian trails in the community, specifically the Centennial Centre Boulevard area. Lear said 
she would like the Committee to explore the possibility of creating a native planting area in the wetland at the 
intersection of Centerline Drive and Centennial Centre Boulevard, perhaps in a partnership with the Green 
Bay Botanical Gardens. 
 
9. DISCUSSION AND ACTION - Items for Future Agendas/Scheduling of Next Committee Meeting – 
No specific date was set. 
 
10. ADJOURN (6:12 PM) – MOTION: Lear SECOND: Jerzak VOTE: 5-0 


